Subject: Planning application 2020/5347/P - 1 Oak Hill Park Meed

Dear Ms Fieldsend

| attach a photo taken this evening showing that the owners of 1 Oak Hill Park Mews have started to
demolish the existing roof. They have also carried out significant works regarding the ground floor
extension.

You are probably aware that | objected to the
original application for several reasons and have recently restated most of those objections in

relation to the revised drawing that have been submitted.

According to your website, permission has not been granted for these works and we very much hope
that they will not be!

We also understand that demolition in a conservation area without consent is illegal.
Can you please, as a matter of urgency, confirm the position and what steps you intend taking?
Thank you

Richard Farr
8 Qak Hill Park Mews






